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The following policies passed at first reading: 
E-1   Access to Schools and Board Premises
E-32 Equity and Inclusive Education
E-34 Safe Schools
P-3 Indemnification of Members of the          
Board and Employees
P-10 Principal and Vice-Principal Transfers
P-13 Employee Support Program

These policies are posted for consultation on the
NCDSB Policy Page www﻿.ncdsb.on.ca/policies.php   

MARCH 20, 2024 

Staffing News

Next Meeting - April Board Meeting, April 17, 2024

This month the NCDSB welcomed
new permanent staff:

1 support staff 

Two resignations and one June
retirement were also accepted.

Stations of the Cross
Our meeting opened with praying the Stations of the Cross, as created by NCDSB
students (shown above). It was a powerful and meaningful experience for everyone
in attendance. We gratefully acknowledge the leadership of Cristina Corbett in
creating this beautiful prayer opportunity for the NCDSB community. As well, we
thank our students for their very creative and artistic contributions. 

Student Trustees’ Report
It was another busy month at OHS! The student trustees reported on a  
number of events including, Class of ‘28 Open House, Youth Health and
Wellness Fair, and February Prayer Service.
Updates in extracurricular activities were also reported including
OFSAA swimming, curling, skiing and volleyball.
Updates on SHSM, Co-op and Grade 9 Geography were also provided.

This month we enjoyed learning about some
of the wonderful programs and opportunities
for students of Holy Family School in
Englehart. 
In a video submission, a group of students
provided a virtual tour of the school
highlighting a variety of areas such as,
MakerSpace, PALS and athletics.

School of the Month 
Holy Family School - Englehart

NCDSB Registration Practices
Daphne Brumwell, Superintendent of Education, shared a presentation
on registration efforts and outcomes across the NCDSB. The highlights
included the very specific practices that schools have used for
Kindergarten registration as well as welcoming families to Sacred Heart
School, O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School, and secondary school
at O’Gorman High School. 

Multi-Year Strategic Plan (MYSP)
The Director of Education and the Board of Trustees each have specific
responsibilities for putting the multi-year strategic plan into practice
and monitoring outcomes. The Director of Education provided an
overview of progress being made towards the achievement of goals
from departments and specific portfolio goals linked to the MYSP.

Best Wishes J.P.!

Happy 
Easter
and 

God Bless


